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I am writing to support this bill. 

 

The severe housing shortage that exists in Oregon today was created overtime by 

status-quo policies that have handcuffed cities, overregulated builders, and stifled 

development. The reforms in this bill will free up land to invest in housing of all types 

in all communities, not just Portland, and not just for low-income. 


